
Staff-Student Liaison Committee (SSLC) 

Each economics Staff-Student Liaison Committee (SSLC) exists to encourage students (a) to 

participate in making academic policy in the Department, (b) to comment on their learning 

experiences, and (c) to evaluate economics courses and teaching in ways that enhance the 

Department’s provision.   

There are two SSLCs, one for undergraduates and one for postgraduate students.  Details are 

available in the Undergraduate Economics Handbook and the Postgraduate Economics Handbook, 

respectively. 

Membership:  Student Liaison Officer (undergraduate and postgraduate, respectively), Deputy 

Student Liaison Officer (undergraduate and postgraduate, respectively), student 

representatives elected from constituencies determined from time to time by 

Department meetings, and other students or members of staff co-opted with the 

approval of the Head of Department. 

The SSLC reports to Department meetings (though at the HoD’s discretion, matters may be raised for 

discussion at the TLC, UCC or GCC). 

 


